
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Good afternoon all, 
 
Are you ready for next week?! Trophy of the Dunes 2022 is about to start. In order for everything to 
run as smoothly as possible, we ask everyone attending to pay attention to the following: 
 

1. Building-up: Thursday from 19:00 the paddock will officially be open and the garages will 
also be available. Keys can be collected at the reception of the circuit.  

 
2. Dismantling tents in the paddock: From Monday 09h, the track is in use again; so transport 

on the track can take place until 08.45h and possibly in the lunch break, at 17h and after 
19h. On Tuesday, the paddocks are rented to Raceplanet and the hospitality's should be 
gone.  

 
3. Paying Practice: if you want to join the extra Paying Practices on Friday please send an 

email to Renata so you can join them on the list. Don't forget to pick up the sticker for on 
your car on the day. 

 
4. Crew catering: as we can also only enter the paddock on Thursday evening, our hospitality 

tent will not be built up until Friday morning. As this usually takes all day, it is 
unfortunately not possible to order crew catering on Friday evening. However, this is 
possible on Saturday afternoon and Sunday and VIP on Sunday. Don't forget to order your 
crew catering from Renata 

 
5. Tyres: don't forget to order them from Jan Paul van Dongen: info@racetyres.nl 

 
6. Entry tickets and parking tickets: do you need extra entry tickets and parking tickets these 

can be ordered from Renata. 
 
For now, these are the main points. Don't forget to read through the document: General Information 
and if you have any questions email or call Renata. 
 
I wish you all the best with the last preparations and also of course a very nice weekend and see you 
soon! 
 
Greetings Renata 
 
 
 


